
o The Brandy Mill Board of Directors and Homeowners Association, 

Recent events that have been made known to past, present and new board members 
have led me to tender my resignation from the Brandy mill Homeowners Association. 

For the past year I have worked closely with other board members to improve the 
neighborhood in more ways than one. However, recent conflicts, false accusations of 
mismanagement and embezzlement from a certain group of homeowners have created 
a level of mistrust among the incumbent and newly elected board members. Not to 
mention questions of attorney client privilege being violated have further led to mistrust.  
I would not be able to work in good faith and trust with a board that does not believes in 
facts, but forms opinions based on false information and half-truths 

Effective Friday November 23, 2023, I will no longer be a director of the Brandy Mill 
Homeowners Association.  It has been my privilege to serve over the past year and it 
was my hope that the new board could continue to work to make Brandy Mill a great 
place to live.  Unfortunately, I feel I cannot serve with new members of the board that do 
not take honesty and integrity as seriously as I do.    

  

Sincerely, 

Kenneth W. Gilbertie 

 


